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Comments: Yo are probably aware that once again the Turkey Tracks Shooting Range is on fire. The fire started

yesterday and is still ongoing. This is the 5th official wildfire this year at this site. Other smaller fires have

occurred but were easily handled. The word in the local community is it's difficult to go in due to live ammunition

rounds on the ground throughout the site. Instead they are letting the fire burn in the hopes it does not get out of

hand.

 

I have read much of the Environmental Assessment that was posted on the website. I do not recall live rounds

having been considered as a factor and how it was to be handled. Was live ammunition considered in the

Environmental Assessment?

 

There is one positive that we are experiencing today, it is QUIET. First day in a very long time.  If you monitor the

Westcreek or Woodland Park Nextdoor.com site you will find an interesting posting concerning the shooting

noise from Turkey Tracks. The poster was around the golf course in Woodland Park when she heard it, about 10

miles away. The canyons at Turkey Tracks can amplify the sound. I have heard the shooting at 4 miles away

myself.  I would have thought 9 to 10 miles was beyond the sound range, evidently I was wrong.


